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Reminders to Parents: 
 

*If you plan on taking any vacations this 

summer, especially around the 4th of July, 

please let Kristen know in the office so we can 

plan staffing accordingly.  

 

*Please make sure that your child is wearing 

appropriate shoes for running outdoors. We 

prefer closed toed sandals or shoes, but we 

require all sandals must have a back-strap.  

 

*Soon to come… Water Wednesdays! More 

details to follow! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINDER VILLAGE NEWS 
www.kindervillage.org 
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FAMILY POOL DAY! 
Episcopal Homes Pool 

Sunday, June 2nd 1pm-3pm 

(ask Kristen for details)  

 

KINDER VILLAGE CLOSED 
Thursday, July 4th 

In observance of the 4th of July.  

  

In June we celebrate our Dads! Father’s Day is 

Sunday, June 16th and our students would like 

to invite our Dad’s to “Donuts with Dad” on 

Wednesday June 12th during morning drop-off. 

If Dad cannot drop-off that day, we encourage 

any loved one to stay and take a moment to eat 

a donut with their child.  

 

As summer approaches the Early Preschool and 

Preschool teachers look forward to spending 

some much needed outside time with the 

kiddos. They plan on having some fun themed 

weeks with activities that can be done outside! 

 

Our Intergenerational Program is continuing to 

grow as we add “Dancing with Lala” to our 

calendar. Lala is an energetic dance enthusiast 

that is sure to get our kids up and having fun! 

We are looking to start the 3rd Thursday in 

June.  

 

 

MOVING ON UP! 
*Samantha is moving up to the Toddler Room. 

 

*Evan and Wyatt are moving up to the Early 

Preschool Room. 

 

*Hugo is moving up to the Preschool Room.   
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME! 
 

At the end of May we welcomed Mohamed to 

the Early Preschool Classroom.  

 

In June we will welcome Cora to the Preschool 

Classroom. 

 

 


